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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Class Attendance 2023/24 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

90% 92% 97% 93% 90% 94% 88% 

The photographer is in school on Monday morning to take individual and sibling photographs. Next week we will be taking 

part in ‘Talk Money Week’ , please see the ParentMail which was sent home on Monday for further details on the activities 

the children will be taking part in. If you will be coming into school next Friday to celebrate your child ’s learning you must 

complete the ParentMail form to inform us who will be attending. 

November is the month of Remembrance and on Wednesday, we attended All Saints Day Mass in the church, the children read and sang beautifully.  

Well done to Year 2 with 97% attendance this week 

Class of the Week Year 2 

 

 

 

 

“In literacy we started reading a 
new book called Look Up. It is about 
a girl called Rocket who wants to be 
an astronaut.” (Joey)  

“We made flyers to persuade 
people to come to the meteor 
shower. A meteor shower is 
when space dust flies through 
the space.” (Amber) 

“In art, we thought about our 
topic from last term called Flow-
er Head. Here are some of the 
3D flowers we created.” (Kome) 

“This week we celebrated All Saints 
and All Souls Day by going to church. 
We had a reflection in our school 
chapel in remembrance.” (Davina) 

Anti-Bullying Week 

To mark the 

beginning of Anti-

bullying week, we 

will be taking part 

in Odd Socks day 

on Monday, 13th 

November. It is an opportunity to encourage the 

children to express themselves and celebrate their 

individuality and what makes us all unique!  

 

 

 

Children In Need 

Friday 17th November is Children 

in Need day, the children may wear 

their own clothes (this year's 

theme is to be SPOTacular). The 

children may choose to wear spots 

on their clothes, fancy dress, 

anything they choose instead of their uniform (sensible 

flat shoes, no jewellery) in exchange for a donation to 

Children in Need, donations to be made through 

Parentmail.  



Birthdays  
Children who have celebrated their birthday this 

week. 

 

Nogie age 9 

Ferris age 5 

Nathan age 6 

Faith age 10 

Dates for your diary 
 

6 November Individual children and school sibling photographs 
(Children should wear their school uniform) 

6 November  2pm New Reception intake tours 

6 November  Money Week 

7 November Wear Green to school 

8 November Year 2 trip to Maidstone Museum and Mote Park 

9 November –14 November Book Fair after school  

10 November Life Savers Money Parent/Carers visit (Please complete 
ParentMail form if you are attending) 

13 November Odd Socks Day 

13 November 2.45pm PTA (Parent, Teacher Association) meeting (all 
welcome) 

17 November Children In Need 

17 November Year 2 Library visit 

22 November Parent/Carer consultation evening in the school hall  

23 November Flu Vaccinations Year R– Year 6 (Please complete 
permission at www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms ) 

24 November Year 2 second Library visit  

29 November Parent/Carer consultation evening in the school hall 

5 December 2pm New Reception intake tours  

6 December Year 6 trip Kent Life Museum Victorian day. 

7 December Whole school Pantomime at the Hazlitt Theatre (Please 
complete ParentMail form) 

11 and 12 December Years 1 and 2 Nativity 

12 December Year 5 trip to Hampton Court Palace 

13 December Years 4 & 5 enterprise Christmas Market 

15 December 9.15am Year 6 Class Assembly 

15 December Infant Disco 3.30pm-4.20pm 

                       Junior Disco 4.40pm-5.45pm  

18 December Year R Nativity 

20 December Celebration Assembly and Carol Service 

20 December Last day of term  

3 January INSET day children not in school 

4 January Children back in school 

Book of Excellence 
The children have received their Headteacher 

sticker in assembly  

Year R Quinn and Elijah 

Year 1  Elizabeth and Jayden 

Year 2  Amber and Romee 

Year 3  Joel and Amelia 

Year 4  Gabriel and Holly 

Year 5  Zac and Lara 

Year 6  Bobby and Phoebe 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R   Quinn 

Year 1   Jaxson 

Year 2   Davina 

Year 3   Johnathan 

Year 4   Sasha 

Year 5   Freya 

Year 6   Xavier 

    St. Patrick 

3615 

   St. George 

3244 

St. Andrew  

2785 

St. David  

3926 

House Points 

Mathletics  

Year 1   Isaac 

Year 2   Emi 

Year 3   Johnathan 

Year 4   Isabella 

Year 5   Harry 

Year 6   Maia 

Poppies 

Poppies and other Royal British Legion accessories have been on sale 

from this week to support the fantastic work of the Royal British 

Legion. Please send your child in with change if they wish to purchase 

anything. 
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